
 

 
Downstream Business Unit 

Chevron Environmental Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, CA 94583-2324 

Tel 925 842 2418  
ehetrick@chevron.com 

Eric Hetrick 
Project Manager, Downstream Business Unit 

July 15, 2021 
 
Attn:  Panjini Balaraju 
Department of Ecology Toxics Cleanup Program 
Southwest Regional Office 
PO Box 47775 
Olympia, WA 98504-7775 
 
Re:  Notice to Agency of Change in Contact Information for Chevron Facility No. 359075 

Former Unocal Bulk Plant #3484, 520 East D Street, Tacoma, WA 
Regulatory Agency Case No. #CD-91-2-2012-1 

 
Dear Panjini Balaraju: 
 
This correspondence has been prepared to provide your agency with written notification that effective July 
2, 2021 (“Effective Date”), Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), on behalf of Union Oil 
Company of California will be transferring the above-referenced case to Phillips 66 Company. From the 
Effective Date forward, Phillips 66 (or its designees or representatives) will manage the day-to-day 
corrective action/remediation obligations related to the referenced case.     
 
As of the Effective Date, please direct all correspondence related to these projects to: 
 
Richard T. Solomon, PE  
Remediation Program Manager  
Remediation Management, HSE   
Phillips 66 Company  
3900 Kilroy Airport Way, Long Beach, CA  90806 
Email: rich.solomon@p66.com 
 
The environmental consultant for this site is now: Renee Knecht of AECOM.  All applicable contact 
information is provided below: 
 
Renee Knecht 
AECOM 
1111 3rd Avenue, Suite 1600 
Seattle, WA 98101 
Office Phone:  206-403.4259 
Renee.knecht@aecom.com 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 925-842-2418. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Hetrick 
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
 
Cc: Rich Solomon rich.solomon@p66.com 


